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Dear Sir/ Madam 
 
Stanground Academy Careers Fair Tuesday 6 February 2024 09.00 am – 3.00 pm 
 
We are thrilled to invite you to showcase your business or opportunity at Stanground Academy 
Career Fair. We are extremely grateful for your time and really hoping for a positive response from a 
wide range of volunteers. With the success of last year first ever Careers Fair, we are hoping to 
showcase even more prospects for our students this year! 
 
This special event will see volunteers from a range of organisations, universities, colleges, and 
businesses from the world of work come together to help raise and broaden aspirations for our Year 
9, 11, 12 & 13 students.  This initiative will enable pupils to see the link between their learning in 
secondary school and their opportunities in later life. We hope this event will help to expand 
student’s knowledge of the wide variety of different career pathways available, that they may 
otherwise have no knowledge or experience of.  
 
The information below will provide details of your involvement in the event.  
 
Aims of the Event:  
 
• Raise aspirations and broaden horizons  
• Help students make links between the subjects they are studying and their futures and in doing so 
  motivate them to work harder and improve their educational attainment  
• Challenge gender stereotypes around different job roles  
• Raise awareness of vocational and alternative pathways  
 
If you choose to come and showcase at this event, we ask that you have an interactive stand that 
pupils can get involved with and maybe have hand out information sheets available that they can 
take away.  
 
Venue:   Stanground Academy  
School Address: Peterborough Road, Peterborough, PE3 7BY 
Telephone:   01733 821430  
Email:   lcharles@stangroundacademy.org  
Time:    The event will take place between 9.05 am and 3.00 pm 
Location:   Activity Studio 
 
Please note that onsite parking is available and that there will be plenty of spaces available. Lunch 
will also be provided for all exhibitors.  
 
If you would like to support this fantastic event, then please let me know by Monday 5 January 2024, 
then a supplementary form will follow once I have received your email of interest.  
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.stangroundacademy.org/
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Please feel free to share this email amongst your own professional groups who you think may like to 
support the event.  
 
Many thanks  
 

 
 
Louise Charles  
Director or Aspirations 

 


